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KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 

We are very excited that it is time to start registering our new 

Kindergarten friends for next year.  If you have any friends or family 

members who do not have students at KPES would you please ask them to 

come to the school to register, thanks for your help!  Registration for 

children entering Kindergarten in September 2023 will take place October 

11th to 14th.  You can register online at the ASDS website  

www.asds.nbed.ca    You can also register here at the school by 

appointment from 7:30 a.m. to 3 p.m.  You can call the school at 847-6213 to 

schedule an appointment. Please bring your child’s immunization record, birth 

certificate or passport and their medicare card.  

 

 

 

SCHOOL PICTURES 

Our students will have pictures taken by Flewwelling Photography on Friday, 

October 7, 2022.  Picture retake day will be Friday, Oct. 28,  2022. 

http://www.asds.nbed.ca/


 

 

 
 

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK 

Fire Prevention Week will take place from Oct. 11 – 14th.  Please remember to 

check your household fire alarms.  We have had 2 practice fire drill in 

September and will hold another one during Fire Prevention Week. 

 

TAKE ME OUTSIDE DAY - OCTOBER 20th 

The David Suzuki Foundation is encouraging us, and all schools across Canada 

to unplug and spend more time outside.  We will extend outdoor play that 

day.  You can get more information at info@takemeoutside.ca  

 

 

HALLOWEEN PARTIES 

We are so excited that we will be able to celebrate Halloween at school 

again this year.  We will have a Halloween Parade of Costumes in the gym and 

classroom parties on Halloween.  We ask that you send students to school 

with a costume or parts of their Halloween costume that they are able to 

put on by themselves.   

 

EYE SCREEENING CLINIC 

The Eye Screening Clinic that we have sent home a permission slip for will 

take place the morning of Monday, Oct. 17th and Friday, Oct. 21st here in 

the Music Room. 
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